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VLUX is one of the most active world leaders in the development, production and
commercialisation of quality weatherproof luminaires.

Summer Vacation 2019

Our company will be closed for Summer Holidays from 29 July till 16 August 2019.
Of course you can keep counting on our service during the holidays.
So don't hesitate to contact us during those 3 weeks.

 Philippe Delaude at phd@yvlux.com Mob + 32 477 19 67 06

e Timo Beverdam at tb@yvlux.com Mob + 32 472 19 04 57

We are ready to help with all your questions and we wish you a nice holiday!

The VLUX Team
GREAT NEWS FROM VLUX!

After the big success of the Futurix, PAS and Futurix Ecoline in small (single) version we
launched also the small version for the LiLi (IP44) . For schools you can choose either the LiLi or
ECHO LED, with life times of more than 16 years (8 hours a day) and significant savings.

In the Emergency range we have our new VEL in 2 different models, with several options.



The range of recessed fittings RES and SUR is completed with ECLIPS LED and IDL.

One of the systems we use for Lighting control is CASAMBI : Wireless communication by mobile
phone application. We have very good experience with this versatile solution.

New mounting bracket for Futurix wide (twin version): 100 % safety makes the luminaire
completely unlosable. This bracket can be positioned on all distances.



CONTACT

Do not hesitate to contact us for more information.
You can find our contactdetails on www.vlux.com/contacts.

Vlux Website : www.vlux.com/products
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